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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

behzad <behzad.bah@gmail. com>
Tuesday, February 2, 2010 2:46 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
CFTC REGULATION

Dear Sir/Maddam,
I am strongly against new proposal and this strategy would limit our opportunity to be a trader.
I hope that it will not pass.
Sincerely yours


